
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF DECEMBER 2, 2019 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story Corduroy.  
We also began working on our Christmas theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter H this week.  We 
practiced sorting and matching colors and shapes.  We worked on the 
concept of big and little and we worked on position words.   
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made horses for the letter H and we 
made December placemats.  We will complete the letter H page in our 
letter book and we are looking forward to decorating gingerbread 
houses on Friday.  We also had fun meeting and taking pictures with 
Santa! 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on Corduroy and we will work on our Christmas theme.  We 
will also review the letters A-H.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Friday, December 6 is our gingerbread 
house event.  Parents/Grandparents are invited to join us at 10:00 to 
help decorate the houses.  We look forward to seeing everyone at this 
fun event. 
 
Also, please return permission slips for the All School Field Trip to see 
Beauty and the Beast by Friday, December 6, even if your child will not 
be attending.  We need to have an accurate headcount for the trip. If 
students are not attending, there will be no class on this day.  If they are 
attending, students should arrive to the front of school at 9:30 and will 
be dismissed at 12:15.   
  
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, December 6 -  Parent Involvement – Gingerbread 
Houses  

 Friday, December 13 – All School Field trip to Beauty and the 
Beast play at Moraine Valley  

 Friday, December 20 – No Early Childhood/Preschool Classes 

 Monday, December 23- Friday, January 3, 2019 – Winter Break 

 


